AnTrun £ LuNOVALL, JR.

BALTIMORE GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

GAS AND ELECTRIC BUILDING
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21203

December 27, 1979

wict Pegsioent
SuseLr

office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reators

Subject: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power P ‘¥::
Units No. 1 & 2, Docket No. § & 50-314
Fire Protection Safety Evaluat Report and

Amendments to Facil' ¢y Operating License
File: 013-261-0, L-037~F

Reference: BGEE letter dated December 21, 1979 from
Lundvall to Reid, same subject

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find forty (40) copies of Figures l-11 for para-
graph 3.2.1, "Fire Hazards Analysis" of the subject document. With this
submittal, the only outstanding item to be provided is the "Fire Hazards
Analysis" for the containment interior. This information will follow by
January 11, 1980.

Very truly yours,

Enclosure

ce: J. A. Biddison, Esquire
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
Messrs. E. L. Conner, Jr. = NRC/
J. W. Brothers - Becntel



